Interstate 40 - Exit 123 East Seligman Bridges
BRIDGE DECK REHABILITATION PROJECT

SELIGMAN

GEEED PROJECT AREA

[ | Bridges-Exit 123

OVERVIEW

The Arizona Department of Transportation, in conjunction with the Federal Highway Administration, is planning to
reconstruct and replace the east- and westbound bridge decks on Interstate 40 at exit 123 near Seligman in Yavapai

County. The project is needed to replace the damaged elements of the bridges, and perform other upgrades to increase
the lifespan of the bridges.

WHAT TO EXPECT CONTACT

Construction is scheduled to begin spring of 2022 » Email: Subscribe to receive project updates and

with a shutdown during the 2022-23 winter season, traffic alerts.

project completion is anticipated fall of 2023. During » Phone: ADOT Project Information Line: 855.712.8530.
construction, I-40 will be reduced to one lane only in P Teléfono: Linea de Informacién del Proyecto ADOT:
each direction, and crossovers will be constructed to 855.712.8530

shift traffic to one side of the interstate while work on » Online: Submit a question or comment through the
the bridge in the other direction takes place. Access to all ADOT website. Visit azdot.gov/Contact and then select
adjacent properties will be maintained during daytime Projects from the dropdown menu.

hours. At times there will be night closures on B40 at I-40 » Web: azdot.gov/I40EastSeligman

for demolition, installing and removing falsework, and » By Mail: Deborrah Miller, Community Relations, 1109
concrete pours. All on and off ramps will remain open. Commerce Drive, Prescott, AZ

Civil Rights/ADA: Pursuant to Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) and other nondiscrimination laws and
authorities, ADOT does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, or disability. Persons that require a reasonable accommodation
based on language or disability should contact Deborrah Miller at DMiller5@azdot.gov or 928.777.5986. Requests should be made as early as possible to
ensure the State has an opportunity to address the accommodation.

Derechos Civiles/ADA: De conformidad con el Titulo VI de la Ley de Derechos Civiles de 1964, la Ley de Estadounidenses con Discapacidades (ADA) y otras
leyes y autoridades contra la discriminacion, ADOT no discrimina por motivos de raza, color, origen nacional, sexo, edad o discapacidad. Las personas que
requieran una adaptacion razonable basada en el idioma o la discapacidad deben comunicarse con Deborrah Miller a DMillerS@azdot.gov o al 928.777.5986.
Las solicitudes deben hacerse lo antes posible para garantizar que el Estado tenga la oportunidad de abordar la adaptacion.
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